BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

9:00 a.m., October 16, 2013

Harvest Baptist Church

Meeting was called to order
Welcome to new members:  Susan Rudoshi from Hawaii now teaching in Boulder near Chatauqua.
Multiple Piano Festival
· Participation this year:  30 teachers and 255 students.

· Registration is closed.  Many pieces are over-booked.  Please pull students who are not prepared at this time.

· Adult registration is extended because of low participation.

· Notify Karen Ziegler or Talise Chandler of dropped students soon.

· Audition schedule will be available by October 26.

· Rehearsal is at Boulder Piano Gallery from 12:00 noon - 5:00 p.m.

· Karen Ziegler has extra copies of Danse Macabre and A2 books if anyone needs these.

· Judging Forms to be picked up by teachers at the following locations:

1. Lafayette, Louisville and Erie are at Carol Wickham-Revier's home.

2. Boulder, Superior are at Carol Boyd's home

3. Longmont, Frederick and Firestone at Karen Ziegler's home.
· Irene requested help setting up keyboards.  Please let her know if you can assist.

· Carol Wickham-Revier requested assistance with set design.

· Student volunteers for ushering are needed.

· Coaches are needed to help prepare student announcers.

· Art Work-ups can be submitted until audition date.  They must be black on white in ink or marker.  Paper size 8 1/2 X 11 is fine

· Teacher photo scheduled at 6:40 p.m. on stage the night of the performance (11-23)
BAMTA Website:  

· New website will be up and running by October 19.  

· Please send pictures for website to Carol Wickham-Revier.  

· Karen Ziegler is redesigning the website's home page in January.  For now the home page looks the same as in the past.
BAMTA Yearbook:  Thank you to Lois for completing the year books.  Change requests:  Grace Asquith and Jene Zukowski both have NCTM after their names.
State Conference Dates:  June 4-6, Wednesday to Friday
State Competition:  
· Participation in state competition has dropped over the past ten years.  

· To accommodate teacher requests, the competition has been moved from Saturday following the State Conference to April.  
· The number of pieces prepared for state competition has been reduced from three to two. 
Other Announcements:  
· Pumpkin carving party at Carol Wickham-Revier's home on Saturday, October 26.
· SPA - Student Performance Activity is now called Rising Stars
· Lois Abbuhl is interested in sharing worksheets with anyone who creates YouTube music assignments for students.
· Betsy Nelms is offering music for flood victims.
· Heidi Lenzer-Camilli will not host a fall BAMTA recital but will chair a spring recital.
Meeting Adjourned:  9:58 a.m.

